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For 95 years,  
Jones Memorial Hospital has been taking care of 
our friends, neighbors, and families. So much has 
changed in healthcare over the years, but one 
thing has remained: Our commitment to provide 
high tech services with a hometown touch. 

Many of our efforts in 2015, have involved 
working - and building partnerships - with other 
healthcare providers in the region to ensure our 
patients have access to the highest quality clinical 
care they need, close to home. To that end, we 
began working on an affiliation agreement with 
UR Medicine in Rochester which was finalized on 
January 1, 2016.  

One example is the collaboration between 
Jones, Noyes Health in Dansville, and UR 
Medicine to provide cancer patients with access 
to the expertise and cutting edge therapy 
available at the Wilmot Cancer Institute without 
having to travel to Rochester. The Ann and 
Carl Myers Regional Cancer Center is under 
construction on the Noyes Health campus and 
should be completed by late 2016.  Kicked off 
with a $2 million gift from Ann and Carl Myers of 
Livingston County, the regional cancer center will 
provide radiation oncology and infusion therapy 
in Dansville. The first step in the collaboration 
was establishing a medical oncology clinic at 
Jones Memorial - where Oncologist Brian Smith, 
MD, has been seeing patients every week. By 
teaming up on projects like this, we are all able 
to provide the specialty care our patients need, 
closer to home.  

Speaking of specialty care, orthopaedic services 
at JMH expanded with the return of Dr. Paul 
Axtell to head up the new Orthopaedic Clinic at 
the hospital. An orthopaedic surgeon, Dr. Axtell 
trained at the world-renown Johns Hopkins 
Hospital in Baltimore and worked for the past 12 
years at Sutter Health in California. Dr. Axtell’s 
arrival signals the return of inpatient orthopaedic 
surgeries at JMH. For several years, patients with 
fractures or in need of hip or knee replacements 
had to be transferred out of the area. Now these 
patients can remain local and receive their follow-
up therapy in our comprehensive rehabilitation 
services department. 

Two of the primary care sites in the Jones 
Memorial Medical Practices network achieved 
certification by the National Committee on 
Quality Assurance as Patient-Centered Medical 
Home (PCMH) sites. PCMH is a way of organizing 
primary care that emphasizes care coordination 
and includes the patient as a part of the team. 
The providers now using the PCMH model are 
Dr. Libby Osborn in Bolivar, Dr. Pasquale Picco 
and Physician Assistant Shannon Mooney, in 
Wellsville. The PCMH transformation efforts will 
continue at additional sites in 2016.

The role of a community hospital has evolved 
to include keeping those we serve healthy 
in addition to caring for the sick. The Jones 
Memorial Hospital’s Wellness Committee 
encourages community fitness with the GLOW 
5K Run & Walk and the RidgeWalk & Run. 

Breaking ground on the new regional 
cancer center in Dansville are Jones 
Memorial CEO Eva Benedict, Noyes 

Health System CEO Amy Pollard, and 
Jonathan W. Friedberg, MD, MMSc, 

Director of the Wilmot Cancer Institute.

Orthopaedic Surgeon Dr. Paul Axtell returned to  
Wellsville to head up the JMH Orthopaedic Clinic 
at the hosptial. His team includes Katie Wallace, 
RN; and Emily McGinnis, receptionist.



The proceeds from these annual events are 
earmarked for community wellness projects. Last 
year, the Wellness Committee was able to donate 
$10,000 in lumber to repair two bridges along 
the WAG Trail, a multi-use recreational trail that 
is open to the public. The repair of these bridges 
means that the trail now extends from the Village 
of Wellsville to the Pennsylvania state line. 

Jones Memorial Hospital is committed 
to participating in events that benefit the 
community in other ways as well. To honor our 
deceased veterans, the hospital partnered with 
American Legion Post 702 and its Auxiliary, the 
Sons of the American Legion, and the Legion 
Riders to place a Field of Flags in the front lawn 
at the hospital from Armed Forces Day through 
Memorial Day. Proceeds are donated to LEEK 
Hunting & Mountain Preserve, an outdoor 
recreational facility for wounded and injured 
service members and veterans in Northern PA. 
Also during 2015, 

•	� A group of JMH staff held a breast cancer 
awareness shirt sale and donated the proceeds 
to Allegany County Cancer Services.

•	� The Employee Activities Committee  
sponsored the annual collection for the 
Healthy Families of Allegany County Program. 

•	� Seventy-one JMH staff members supported  
the 2015 Allegany County United Way  
fund drive by donating a total of $8,767. 

It is rewarding when our efforts to provide 
high quality care are recognized by a third party. 
For the third year in a row, Jones Memorial was 
recognized as Top Performer on Key Quality 
Measures by The Joint Commission (TJC). In 
addition, after a rigorous three-day accreditation 
process, Jones Memorial received a Gold Seal of 
Approval from TJC. 

One of the keys to our success is our people. 
In 2015, we honored 54 employees who have a 
combined 704 years of service. The longevity of 
our staff speaks to the team atmosphere at JMH. 
Leading the team is the board of directors. The 
newest members are Rich Ewell of Wellsville and 
Karol Marciano of Andover. Taking over as Board 
Chair is Mary Kate Cole of Wellsville. Medical 
staff leadership is provided by Dr. William Coch, 
Medical Director; Dr. James Edmonston as chief 
of staff; and Dr. Bruce Portner, hospitalist medical 
director. As an advocate for rural healthcare, CEO 
Eva Benedict serves on the American Hospital 
Association’s Regional Policy Board and the AHA 
Vulnerable Hospital Task Force.

Members of the Wellsville American Legion and 
Auxiliary, the Legion Riders, and the Sons of the 
American Legion, teamed up with JMH to put up  
a Field of Flags in memory of deceased veterans.

The Wellness 
Committee at JMH 
donated $10,000 
worth of lumber to 
extend the WAG 
trail from Wellsville 
to the Pennsylvania 
border. From Left to 
right in picture, Carrie 
Walker, chair of the 
JMH GLOW 5K Run & 
Walk; Brenda Szabo, 
chair of the JMH 
Wellness Committee; 
Jim Helms, chair 
of RidgeWalk & 
Run;  Ron Abraham, 
Senior Forester 
at Department 
of Environmental 
Conservation, 
manager of the trail 
project; and  Nate 
Tucker, DEC Senior 
Forester, providing 
administrative 
oversight of project.   

The Jones Memorial Hospital “Morning Huddle” is a daily multidisciplinary meeting 
that improves communication between everyone involved in patient care. Participating 
are, from left, Physical Therapy Intern Scott Hoskins, Patient Financial Counselor Dan 
Frungillo, Case Managers Ellen Lowry and Mo Johnson, Physical Therapist Shanna 
Winters, Vice President of Patient Care Services Donna Bliven, Pharmacist Kerry Clark, 
Physician Assistant Erin Frank, Dr. Dean Hanna, Quality Assurance Director Cherrie 
Feeman Macafee, Nurse Manager of Med/Surg Anne McCormick, Infection Control 
Nurse Mary Morse, and Med/Surg Charge Nurse Jamie Ross.  



Several members of the JMH Family were 
recognized by their peers and administration this 
year, including: 

•	� Nancy Wilson from Human Resources and 
Christina Collins of the Business Office each 
earned The Golden J Award for demonstrating 
exceptional performance and leadership 
qualities that positively impact patient care and 
customer service.

•	� Steve Van Skiver of Facilities Services was 
chosen as the Care Champion of the Year for 
going above and beyond to demonstrate a 
commitment to patients and co-workers.

•	� Nurses Charlotte Behen and Cassie Whitney 
achieved Clinical Ladders status for providing 
leadership and exceptional clinical care. 

•	� Named by their peers as Nurses of Distinction 
were Cassie Whitney, Cindy Gehl, Chris Sisson, 
Vanessa Lanterman, and Jamie Ross. 

Recognition from outside of the hospital 
was earned by CEO Eva Benedict, who was 
included on the Buffalo Business First Power 
Women 100 list.  Jim Helms, the Director of 
Health Information Management, achieved 
Healthcare Financial Management Association 
certification. The Jones Memorial Medical 
Practices were recognized by two organizations. 

United Healthcare presented an Excellence in 
Patient Services award for their efforts to increase 
preventive health screenings. In addition, two 
practice staff members were able to attend 
the Gerontological Society of American ICAMP 
Academy using a grant identified by the Allegany 
County Department of Health. This educational 
opportunity provided training on best practices 
for improving adult immunization rates; 
information which they have been sharing with 
the medical practice team. 

The support of our community is something 
Jones Memorial has long enjoyed. Last year, the 
50 people who volunteered their time at JMH 
gave 11,000 hours of service, providing that 
extra-touch that is so important to our patients. 
Notable gifts this year include $10,485 from the 
FT & Anna Manley Trust for medical equipment; 
$1,000 from the Great Wellsville Balloon Rally 
Committee; and $500 from the Allegany Area 
Foundation. And of course, no list of donors 
would be complete without our Auxiliary. 

The Jones Memorial Auxiliary is a small but 
very determined group of individuals who are 
dedicated to raising money for Jones Memorial 
Hospital. This year, the group did a spectacular 
job by raising over $110,856. These funds 
were used to purchase ENT equipment, IV 
Poles, wheelchairs, an ultrasound machine to 
be shared by the Emergency Department and 
anesthesiology, exam tables, epidural pumps, 
and a defibrillator. One of the highlights of the 
Auxiliary fundraising year is the Gala & Silent 
Auction. This year, seven girls competed to be 
crowned Gala Queen by selling the most tickets 
to the grand raffle. Molly Cole of Wellsville was 
crowned for selling 2,601 tickets. Rounding out 

Andrea Burch, Business Manager for the Jones Memorial Medical 
Practices, left, and Michele McMorris, Clinical Coordinator, 
right, accepted the Excellence in Patient Service award from 
Janice Pavia, RN, Clinical Quality Nurse with United Healthcare 
on behalf of the Jones Memorial Medical Practices Group.



the top three were Danielle Gilfert, 1,892; 
and Hayley Palmer who sold 1,700. Sadly, the 
Auxilary lost one of its most active members 
when Auxiliary Secretary Hilda Whitney 
passed away unexpectedly on Christmas 
Day. An active and dedicated member of the 
Lilac Twig, Hilda had also served as Auxiliary 
treasurer. 

Founded almost a century ago, Jones 
Memorial Hospital has steadfastly maintained 
the legacy of William and Gertrude F. Jones 
to improve the health of this community. A 
strong hospital leads to a strong community 
and with your support JMH will be here for 
generations to come. 

Molly Cole of Wellsville, center, was crowned during 
the JMH Auxiliary’s Gala & Silent Auction for selling the 
most tickets to the Grand Raffle. Danielle Gilfert, left, 
came in second and Hayley Palmer took third place.

Denis Dahlgren, Chairman of the Allegany Area 
Foundation, stopped by Jones Memorial Hospital 
recently to deliver a grant to the Rehabilitation 
Services Department.  Accepting on behalf of 
the hospital is Brenda Szabo, Vice President of 
Diagnostics and Rehab.  The funds will be used 
for staff education, according to Ms. Szabo. 

The hospital and the community 
suffered an irreplaceable loss when 

Dr. F. Clifton Miller died suddenly last 
year. Dr. Miller spent his entire medical 

career in Allegany County, caring for the 
women and children of this community. 

He was dedicated to his patients and 
generous with his medical knowledge and 
experience, having mentored generations 

of doctors and nurses. His ability to stay 
calm during a crisis – which can happen 
in an instant when babies are involved - 
was legendary. A very busy obstetrician, 

Dr. Miller delivered over 8,400 babies 
in a career that spanned 42 years. The 

legacy left by Dr. Miller is tremendous. It 
is hard to imagine any physician working 
as hard as he did, taking more call days, 

caring for more patients, delivering more 
babies, or having more influence on 

local healthcare than Dr. Clif Miller did.

A campaign to rename the maternity  
unit at Jones Memorial Hospital in honor 

of Dr. Miller will kick off later this year.  
If Dr. Miller touched your life and 
you would like to help this effort 

to establish the Dr. F. Clifton Miller 
Birthing Center, please contact Jodi 

Pearson at (585) 596-2053.



Thank You DONORS

Golden Associates, $5,000+
Paul Kilbane

Otis Eastern Services, Inc

Paul Rhodes

Distinguished Associates, 
$2,500+
Charles & Lorraine Joyce 
    Family Foundation 

Excellus Health Plan Inc.

Clint & Sammy Gilkey

Dr. Daniel Proto

Grace Starr

Univera Healthcare 

Century Associates, $500+
Alfred Pharmacy

Alfred State College

Alstom Power Inc

Sharon Ash

Gary & Pat Balcom

Pat Baranello

Bayard C. Tullar Trust

Neill & Eva Benedict

Dennis & Donna Bliven

Frank & Barb Boekell 

Bolivar American Legion  
    Post 772

Carol Bradley

John & Beverly Bradley

Mona Carbone 

Carl & Reva Clark

Larry & Deborah Clark

Dr. William Coch

Dr. James Edmonston

Edwards Medical & 
    Consulting

Kay & Ed Eicher

Eleni Interior

Jeff Ely & Janine Greene 
    and Family

Gene & Mary Lou Fanton

Federated Clover Investment 
    Advisors 

Lori Fleming

Michael Evans & Tracy 
    Gates-Evans

Ray & Kathryn Gingerich

Kenneth & Geralyn Gough

Dr. John & Ruth Halpenny

Hart’s Jewelry Store

James & Dena Helms

Kirk Heriot, MD

Michael & Cheryl Jackson

JMH Medical Staff

Lorraine Joyce

M. Zahi Kassas

Stephen & Sue Kays

LaForge Disposal, Inc.

Cheryl Feeman Macafee

Anne McAndrew

Robert & Michele McMorris

Carolyn Miller

Minges Flooring

Moogan Family Foundation

Morgan Stanley Smith Barney

Rich & Sue Nicol

Pasquale Picco, MD

M. Gretchen Probst

Mr. & Mrs. Constantine Rigas 

Phyllis Rigby

Andres Rubert, MD

Short’s Oil Company

William & Carol Smith

Brenda & Bob Sobeck

Steuben Trust Company

Brenda Szabo

The Great Wellsville Balloon 
    Rally 

The Hearing Aid Shop

The L.C. Whitford Co., Inc. 

Colleen & Clayton Truax

Ken & Judi Van Dine

Walchli Family

Carrie & Kevin Walker

Dr. Julian & Marcile Woelfel

1921 Associates, $250+
Acme Business Machines

Carole Aldrich

Angelica Lions Club

Elaine Austin

Jean Austin

Mike Berardi

Barbara Bernstein

Mary Boyd

William & Betty Cheney

Patterson Lee Clark 

Mary Kate & Jeremy Cole

Kathryn Cretekos

Ted & Marge Crowell

Dr. & Mrs. Joe Cutry

Delphi Emergency

Diamond Dreams

E&M Paint Contracting, Inc 

C.  Jay & Tammy Ellie

Mark & Linda Elliott

Teresa Gaston

John & Kathryn Gilbert

Dr. Rob & Hope Gilfert

Lee Gridley

Dana & Betty Guinnip

Hamilton’s Shoe Store

HANYS Benefit Services

Harris Beach

Patrick & Julie Hart

Elizabeth Heywood

Mary Huntington

Immaculate Conception 
    School Community

Jim & Deb Joyce and Family

Gladys Kelley

Barry & Kate Kulp

LeChase Construction

Preston & Pauline Lucas

Tad & Ruth Manske

Sylvia Masin

James & Karen McCormick

Medical Liability Mutual 
    Insurance Company

Dr. Clif & Dianna Miller 

Dianna Miller

Jeff & Teri Monroe

Barbara Orlowski

Gary & Jodi Pearson

Diana Pittman

James & Demetra Raptis

Patience Reagan

Release Coatings of New York 

Richardson and Stout, Inc.

Dr. James & Cassandra 
    Rummel

Sandy’s Place

Jen Scheible

Calvin Schierer, DO

Todd & Kathryn Searle

Gregg & Stanny Shear

Chad & Amanda Sibble

Sodexo, Inc

Stephanie Stein

James & Nancy Stevens

Lisa Sweet

Mr. & Mrs. Ed Tezak

Upstate NY Transplant 
    Services

Elizabeth Velia

William & Ruby Young
 
Associates, $25+
AFSCME Local 2574  
    Council 66 

Alcas Cutco Cutlery

America’s Mattress

American Legion Post 702

Andover Lions Club

Nyhl & Linda Austin

Cheryl Baker

Emily Barner

Benevolent Order of Elks, 
    Lodge 1495 

Felecia Biancuzzo

Sue Billings

Bolivar Lioness

Bolivar Firemen’s Auxiliary 

Brookside Wesleyan Church

Florence Buckley

Charlene Bulkeley

Andrea Burch

Judy & Scott Burt

Leonard & Maureen Capizzi

Cindy Carlin

Jack Carter

Cascade Water Services 

Mark & Patti Cauley

Gene & Norma Cedruly

Celebrations

Robert Childs

Robert & Tammy Christman

Donna Cicirello

Don  & Marti Cinque

Eugene & Gabriele Coburn

Timothy & Suzanne Colligan

Christina Collins

Joe & Bonnie Collins

Bill & Ann Cronin

Richard Culbert

Patricia Curran

Denis & Colleen Dahlgren

Burton & Joan Daily

James & Patricia Danaher

Carol & Glenn DeLong

William & Mary Ann  
    Di Berardino

Margie Dunford

Thomas J. Dunn

Barry & Shelly Dunne

Lyle & Ruth Edwards

Rich & Gabrielle Ewell

Dwight & Linda Fanton 

James Feldbauer

First Citizens National Bank

Patricia Fogarty

David & Donna Ford

Dawn & Francis Fuller

Doug & Deborah Fuller

Fust Charles Chambers, LLP

David & Marsha Gena

Gary & Ann Gilpin

John & Shirley Giopulos

Peter Giopulos

Jamie Gleason

Dan & Joan Guiney

Deanna Hackett

Kevin & Jeanne Harris

Hart Brothers & Son’s  
    Memorials

Mary Jo Healy

Gary & Kristen Hoffman

Nancy Howbridge

Hydramec

ID Booth

Sue Jackson-Mix

Life Associates $10,000+
Allegany Eye Foundation

Alstom Power Inc.	

Eva & Neil Benedict

Dr. & Mrs. Kurt Benham

Frank & Barb Boekell

Harriett Bradley

Dr. & Mrs. Billy Carstens

Hugh Church

Kathryn & Conrad Church

Larry & Deb Clark

William Coch, MD

Luanne Comstock

Eleanor Dates

Delphi Emergency Physician 
    Services LLC 	

Dresser Rand	

Dr. James Edmonston

Jeff Ely & Janine Greene and 
    Family

Federated Clover Investment 
    Advisor	

F.A. & Dr. Joe Felsen

Fillmore & Fisher Pharmacy

Dr. & Mrs. Rob Gilfert, DPM, 
    and family

Clinton & Samantha Gilkey

Gary & Ann Gilpin	

Michael & Cheryl Jackson

Lorraine Joyce	

Sherry Walton &  
   Charles P. Joyce	

Richard, Tina & Cory Joyce

Teresa Joyce	

Erland Kailbourne

M. Zahi Kassas, MD & Family

Dr. F.C. & Diana Miller

Moogan Family Foundation 

Loyal Order of Moose #601

Sue & Rich Nicol

Otis Eastern Service, Inc

Pediatrix Medical Group

Daniel Proto, DDS

Paul Rhodes

Robin & Mary Rhodes

Mr. & Mrs. Constantine Rigas

Short’s Oil Co, Inc.	

Steuben Trust of Hornell

Bayard C. Tullar Trust

Dr. & Mrs. Kenneth Van Dine

Art & Pat VanTyne

The Walchli Family	

Wellsville American Legion 
    Post 702	

Wellsville Lions Club	

Gifts Received in 2015 



Gifts in Memory of
Marcella Richardson 
	 Mr. & Mrs. James Raptis

Harold Austin 
	 Jean Austin

Lula Burdick 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Joe Collins

David Carstens 
	 JMH Medical Staff

Hattie Collins 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Joe Collins

Agnes Comes 
	 Russell Allen 
	 Marjorie Bernreuther 
	 Mr. & Mrs. William Locke 
	 Anne Occhipinti 
	 Ralph Rossman

James Dudley 
	 Mary Boyd

Carolyn Feldbauer 
	 James Feldbauer

Patricia Galati 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Neil Benedict 
	 Eugene Coburn 
	� Jim & Deb Joyce and   

  Family

James Groves 
	 Gladys Kelley

Jane & Hobart Harder 
	 Mary Lauzze 
	 George & Judith McNulty 
	 Roxanne Rice 
	 Hailey Steinke

Mary Lou Jackson 
	� Mr. & Mrs. Timothy 

  Colligan

Charles Joyce 
	 Lorraine Joyce

Walter Martelle 
	 Gladys Kelley

Debra Mattison 
	 Glenn Mattison

Teresa & Howard 
McAndrew 
	 Anne McAndrew

F. C. Miller, MD 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Gary Balcom 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Neil Benedict 
	 Sue Billings 
	 Mary Boyd 
	 Mark Cauley 
	 Robert Childs 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Timothy 
       Colligan 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Joe Collins 
	 Mr. & Mrs. William  
       DiBerardino 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Mark Elliott 
	 Patricia Fogarty 
	 Dawn Fuller 
	 Doug Fuller 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Clint Gilkey 
	 Dr. John Halpenny 
	 Immaculate Conception 
       School Community 
	 Lorraine Joyce 
	 Malinda Miller 
	 Vivian Moline 
	 Deb Owen 
	 Joseph Schaffner 
	 Todd Searle 
	 Catherine Simkovic 
	 Galen & Betsey Stout 
	 Carol Wiley 
	 Cynthia Woodruff

Barbara Morris 
	 David Gena

Doris Morrison 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Gary Balcom 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Neil Benedict 
	 Eugene Coburn 
	 Carol DeLong 
	 Jim & Deb Joyce and  
       Family 
	 Gladys Kelley 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Ken Lotter

Marie Perrin 
	 JMH Medical Staff 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Neil Benedict

Rudy Reinprecht 
	 Sharon Ash 
	 Carolyn Miller 
	 Mr. & Mrs. John 
       Richardson

Eugenia “Genie” Rives 
	 Gladys Kelley

Betty Searle 
	 Mr. & Mrs. James Raptis

Elaine Smith 
	 Michael Smith

Joan Sortore 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Neil Benedict 
	 Rich & Sue Nicol

Jane Stein Harder 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Jack Potter

Teresa Tullar 
	 Barbara Walchli

Ellie Walker 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Neil Benedict

Richard Walker 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Ray Midgley 
	 Mr. & Mrs. James Raptis

Marcella Willetts 
	 AFSCME Local 2574 
       Council 66  
	 Felecia Biancuzzo 
	 James Danaher 
	 Barry Kulp

Harriet Yarowsky 
	 JMH Medical Staff

In spite of our diligent 
efforts to be accurate, there 
is the possibility of human 
error. If we misspelled or 
omitted your name, please 
accept our apologies  
and notify Judy Burt at  
585-596-4050. Thank you!

JMH Directors and 
    Coordinators

JMH Operating Room Staff 

John Ash Cleaners

Alicia & Brian Johnson

Marion Johnson

Jennifer & James Joyce

Kenyon Andrus Auxiliary 
    Unit 772

Matthew & Sandra Knepfler

Kathleen & Holgar Kurschner

L’ltalia  Restaurant

LaGra Salon & Day Spa

Barb Lanphier

Jim & Diane Lanzo

Mary Lauzze

Susan Lemons

Terri & Dan Lewis

William & Christine Locke

Ken & Nancy Lotter

Judy & Bob Loughlin

Carol Low

Doris MacFarquhar

Robert & Patricia Maiden

Karol Marciano

Dorothy Martelle

Robert Masterson

Glenn Mattison

Mark & Ramonia McCann

Anne McCormick

Art & Cindy McLaughlin

George & Judith McNulty

Phil Mesler

Ray & Peg Midgley

Malinda & Ervin Miller

Pat Miller

Brenda & Guy Milligan

Milliman, Inc.

Wendy Minges

Vivian Moline

Lauren Moll

Kaaren Monroe

John & Carol Morrison

Donald & Doris Mulconery

Northeast Medical 
    Consulting, Inc.

Anne Occhipinti

Deb Owen

Dominick & Myrna Petrelli

Art & Joyce Pinney

David & Jane Pinney

Taryn Potter & Family

Jack & Carol Potter

Barbara Raines

Bruce Reuning

Revs Needful Things

Robin & Mary Rhodes

Roxanne & James Rice

John & Denise Richardson

Brenda & Ross Robarts

Martha Roberts

Ralph & Norma Rossman

Joseph & Eileen Schaffner

Paul & Amy Scheible, Jr.

Kristy Schleigh

Diane Schrlau-Weller

S.R. Burt & Sons Auctions

Rich and Gwyn Shear

Patty Sherman

Catherine Simkovic

Maxine Simons

Christine Sisson

Ann Slade

Michael Smith

Dennis & Anne Sobeck

Edith Starks

Hailey Steinke

Galen & Betsey Stout

Alex Strassberg

Summit Technologies

Texas Hot

The Beef Haus

Robert Thornton

David and Kim Toot 

Brenda Torrey

Trend Addictions

Aimee & Jason Vallieres

Veterans of Foreign Wars 
    Post 2530

Kathy Visseau

Heather Vogel

Barbara Walchli

Wellsville Elks, BPOE 1495

Wellsville Lioness Club

Dawn & Jeremy  
    Wildrick-Cole

Carol Wiley

Willcare, Inc

Roxanne Williams

Ed & Nancy Wilson

Cynthia Woodruff

Kathy Woughter

Audrey Youmans

Helen H. Young

Glenn Zweygardt Gifts in Honor of
Dr. Lu-Ann Kaye

	 Gary Hoffman

To Honor the Wedding of Dr. James Edmonston & Maureen Schmidt

	 Mr. & Mrs. Gary Balcom 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Bliven 
	 Leonard Capizzi 
	 Donna Cicirello 
	 Don Cinque 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Mark Elliott 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Gary Gilpin 
	 Mr. & Mrs. Matthew Knepfler 

	 Jim Lanzo 
	 Susan Lemons 
	 Phil Messler 
	 John Morrison 
	 Todd Searle 
	 Colleen & Clayton Truax 
	 Aimee Vallieres



2015
FINANCIAL REPORT  
& VITAL STATISTICS

191 North Main Street
Wellsville, NY 14895

www.jmhny.org

Uses of Funding	

Healthcare Services	 $29,514,000 

General/Administrative Services	 $6,479,000 

Depreciation & Interest 	 $2,067,000 

Charity Care & Bad Debt	 $2,639,000 

Sources of Funding			
	
Patient Care	 $35,267,000

Non-Patient Care	 $3,847,000

Contributions/Investments	 $63,000

The Jones Memorial Hospital Board 
of Directors includes, front left, Dr. 
William Coch, Richard Shear, Mary 
Kate Cole, Barry Kulp, and Jones 
CEO Eva Benedict. Back from left, 
Dr. Robert Gilfert, Richard Ewell, 
Karol Marciano, Kimberly Toot, 
Gary Balcom, Dr. James Edmonston, 
Daniel Guiney, and Steve Goldstein, 
CEO of Strong Memorial & Highland 
Hospitals. Missing from the photo is 
Kathy Woughter.


